
From: Becca Wintle <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: draft policy C12 – Former Dairy Crest Site 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am writing in strong support of the above policy. I grew up in Dartington and have 
recently moved back to the area because I love the pioneering, forward-thinking and 
environmentally responsible way that Totnes is addressing social issues. Please can 
you show strong leadership here and adopt a policy that means this site delivers 
what was promised to totnes residents so long ago? 
 
I was so excited to see this project when I moved back 6 years ago, and have been 
so saddened by the way the project has recently been torn away from the hands of 
Totnes residents who voted for it. Please put it back where it belongs. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

Becca 


